@ofon of Rutland

March 8, 2018

Roger Lane, Dane County Zoning Administrator
Maijid Allan, Senior Planner

Dane County Planning & Development

210 Martin Luther King Jr., Blvd - Room 116
Madison, WI 563703

Re: Rutland Action on CUP 2396

Roger and Majid,

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that at their respective meetings held
on March 5, 2018 and March 6, 2018, the Rutland Town Planning Commission
and the Rutland Town Board adopted resolutions to forward CUP #2396 to Dane
County with no recommendation. In other words, the Town took no action to
approve or disapprove the application. The vote of the Planning Commission to
recommend that no recommendation be made was 4-0-1 (Chairman Mark Porter
abstained). The Board vote on the “no recommendation to Dane County” action
was 3-0-1 (Chairman Mark Porter also abstained on this vote).

If you need further information on this matter, please advise me.

Thank you.

For the Rutland Town Board,

Dawn George, Clerk
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